
 

 

 
 
 

December 2024          
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Re Last Day arrangements – Friday 20 December 2024 – Year 7, 8 & 9 (KS3) 
 
On the morning of Friday 20 December, we have once again been offered the use of Astbury St Mary’s Church 
for a school Celebration of Christmas.  
 
Students will travel to the Church by coach, accompanied by their Form Tutors, in time for the start of the 
service at 10.00am. The service will last for approximately one hour and all students will then return to school 
by coach. There will not be any charge to the students for the use of the coaches. 
 
It is hoped that all Key Stage 3 students will be part of this event, however, if there are any parents or carers 
who wish to withdraw their child from our Celebration of Christmas at Astbury Church, could you please 
complete the form via the link below before 3pm on Friday 13 December 2024. Arrangements can then be 
made for their supervision in school. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/PxsX24n4NY 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

 
Ms H Thurland 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/PxsX24n4NY

